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Mike Kill, Jeff Boyle, and Matt Konz coordinated and ran the "Showdown on the Prairie".  This three day softball
tournament involved 25 teams from all over the state.  Teams from Moorhead, Bemidji, Brainerd, St. Cloud, Roseau, and
many local communities came to this softball tournament on July 12-14.  It was a fantastic event for our athletes and the
Morris Community.  Thank you!
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